
Hi, 
 
My name is Kevin Ulrichsen from Warren, CT and I would like to express my opposition to bills 457 and 
738. These bills are not good for the children that will have to ride the bus for an extended time and it 
will also take the children out of their own communities.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Kevin Ulrichsen  

 


